
Construction Begins June 1st 

On June 1st the Contractor will install construction signs throughout the project 
site. Once the construction signs are up the Contractor will begin removing 
trees, pavement, portions of driveways disturbed by the new sidewalk, and 
storm sewer structures. 
 

Tree Removals 

Last week, trees that are scheduled for removal were marked with pink ribbon. 
Please walk your property to make sure you are aware of any tree removals 
that will occur adjacent to your property. It is expected that tree removals will 
begin as early as June 2nd.  
 

Sprinkler Systems & Invisible Fences 

If you have a sprinkler system or an underground invisible pet fence on your 
property, please contact Dane, the project’s construction inspector. He will 
provide you with flags that you can use to mark the locations of these items.  
 

Street Parking 

Vehicles parked on the street during working hours make it difficult for the 
Contractor to work safely and can cause delays to the project. We understand 
that some residents need to park on the street and we will do our best to work 

with you individually to accommodate street parking. The Contractor will be 
periodically placing “No Parking” signs when a particular activity can’t be 
performed with vehicles parked on the street. Please stay alert for these 
signs as their locations can change daily. 

 
Project Website 
 
These newsletters will be posted online and can also be found on the City’s 
website at:  
        www.discoverosseo.com/street-project 
 
 

May 26, 2017 

2017 Street Reconstruction Project  

Have a Question? 

Throughout the project our 
team will keep you updated 
with these periodic 
newsletters and door 
hangers. If you have 
questions that are not 
answered here, we invite you 
to reach out to us using the 
contact information provided 
below.  


